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November 17, 2014 

 

Dear All, 

 

 

This email is to advise that acting on the advice of the Department of Security, all games for 

today have been suspended. This is due to above normal windy conditions, which has rendered 

the facility unsafe. 

 

I will be re-scheduling those matches after consulting with the FIH and advise you accordingly. 

 

 

 
 

C. Cameron Burke 

Tournament Director   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


